ST. PAUL FEDERATION OF
EDUCATORS

Members are encouraged to come directly before or after school
and carpool or shuttle to the vote. Only members can vote and are
eligible for no-interest crisis loans from the union. Non-members
can sigh a membership card at the strike vote and will be able to
vote.

Voting will take place by secret ballot. Not voting does not count
as a “No” Vote.

Bargaining Team members and staff will be available during this
time period to answer questions. Members in line at 8:00pm will
be able to vote.

If you are unable to vote on Thursday 2/15 due to a District related
conflict (sporting event, out of area field trip, etc), please scan
the QR code and fill out the Google Form. An alternative date will
be offered for members who RSVP.
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